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				“ May be There Is More?”


Have you ever thought about what happened to the nine of the twelve Fellow Crafts who were assigned an important task in our ritualistic work?  We find that they gave no assistance to the other three Fellow Crafts. They gave no “hint” that they were not on the job, nor did they claim any credit upon completion of their appointed task.  They were never heard from anymore.  The nine, or 75% who walked away are symbolic of many Masons of today. They too, are never heard from anymore.

It has been said that the 75% were working in the quarries of the other Masonic bodies, but when we visit these other Masonic bodies the 75% are not to be found. The ones working in these bodies are usually the ones working in the “blue lodges”.  The point to be made here is that we are not getting the interest of the 75% anymore.

Are you one of the “nine”?  If so, are the reasons keeping you as one of the nine really justified? If distance is the problem, I feel sure that there is a lodge in your neighborhood who would love to have a “sideliner” Or maybe there are some brothers who, do to physical reasons, cannot attend a lodge meeting. A letter to the Craft would be greatly appreciated for the brothers are truly concerned about your wellbeing. Possibly, you are “too tired” at the end of the day. But, the refreshing fellowship you would receive would quickly replace that tired feeling.

Think about it. Do you want to travel with the three Fellow Crafts or travel with the nine who were never heard from again?

Remember, change is just a thought away.

Fraternally,

Bob

